
From: Myra Maravilla
To: Reanna Guzman
Subject: Fwd: 2/28/23 New Parking Regulations Discussion
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 10:23:49 AM

This is a public comment for the parking item.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Mayor Ray Jackson <rjackson@hermosabeach.gov>
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2023 9:41:13 AM
To: Celeste Coar <celesteinhermosa@gmail.com>
Cc: Myra Maravilla <mmaravilla@hermosabeach.gov>
Subject: Re: 2/28/23 New Parking Regulations Discussion
 
Appreciate the note, Celeste 
Thanks for reaching out to share your thoughts on residential parking and I’ll forward as
asked. 

Have a great Hb day. 
v/r
Ray 

Raymond Jackson 
Mayor
City of Hermosa Beach 
540 Pier Avenue
Hermosa Beach, CA 90254
Mobile: 813-362-8056
rjackson@hermosabeach.gov

Improve your community. Report an issue and watch it get fixed by submitting a service
request using the online link below or download the free Go Hermosa app.

https://www.hermosabeach.gov/our-
government/public-works/go-hermosa-app

On Feb 26, 2023, at 19:19, Celeste Coar <celesteinhermosa@gmail.com> wrote:

﻿
You don't often get email from celesteinhermosa@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

Thank you  Major for posting information about the Council Meeting  regarding
parking regulations for  Tuesday 2/28.
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I would appreciate it if you would forward this letter to the Council for
consideration.
Thank You,
Celeste Coar

Council Members,
Can someone please address the needs of some residents who only need a guest
pass on occasion
when a visitor or service provider comes to the home?  Often times it is
impromptu and the date is not known
in advance.  Maybe consider selling a limited number of SINGLE USE DAY
PASSES per year for residents?  They
could have barcodes on them and expire when the annual passes expire. The
proposed $150 guest pass (if I understand
it correctly) is exorbitant based on my needs, and I oppose changing the cost.

Also, I would appreciate it if Council Members would remember that we are a
diverse community here in Hermosa
with residents who are incredibly wealthy, and others who live on low fixed
incomes.  If the Council decides to raise rates
for the guest pass can they consider a rebate for qualifying senior residents ? 
(with guidelines similar to the PropertyTax Rebate
program)  

Thank You for your time and consideration,
Celeste Coar


